
 

 

 

PALAZZINA 
LUNCH MENU - every day 
From 12.00 p.m. until 3 p.m. 
 
Small plates and snacks 

 
Benedict eggs with small artichokes, bacon, and 
hollandaise sauce                                                 € 12 
 

Poached eggs Norwegian style with smoked salmon and 
avocado           € 12 

 
Benedict eggs with steamed lobster, caviar and 
hollandaise sauce                                                              € 20 

 
Scrambled eggs with prawns and vegetables               € 12                     
 
Red tuna tartare with avocado and soy caviar            € 16                                                   
 

Salmon tartare with creamy lemony potatoes           € 16                                                                                                
 

Raw red shrimps and seabass carpaccio                       € 22                             
 

Breton Oysters                                                         € 4,5 each 
 
Spider crab salad                                                       € 18 
         

Beef tartare with micronized mustard and dehydrated 
egg yolk           € 16 
 

Marinated beef carpaccio with roasted figs, burrata, 
soncino salad and walnuts         € 14 
                                                        
Potato foam with small artichokes from Sant’Erasmo 
island                                                                                   € 16 
 
Steamed turkey salad with crunch vegetables and tuna 
sauce                                                           € 14  

 
Mini Club sandwich with steamed turkey, bacon egg, 
lettuce, and tomato           € 14                              
 
Small Hamburger with bacon, Asiago cheese, lettuce, 
and tomato           € 18 
 
Sandwich with spider crab, avocado, mixed salad, and 
mayonnaise                                                                        € 20 
 
 
 
 

 

Main Courses 
 

Quinoa salad, chickpeas, tomatoes, cucumbers, Greek 
Feta cheese and smoked salmon                                    € 22 
 
Mixed salad with small artichokes, potatoes, gorgonzola 
cheese, pecans and turkey                                              € 22 
 
Mezzi paccheri pasta with fresh San Marzano tomato 
sauce and burrata foam                       € 18 
 
Spaghetti di Gragnano with clams, zucchini and their 
flowers             € 24 
 
Eggplant Parmigiana Palazzina style                   € 24 
 
Patanegra pork deboned ribs with  spinacine e spuma di 
patate                                                                                  € 32 
 
Beef fillet tagliata with potatoes’ cake and crunchy 
vegetables                                                € 32 
 
Lightly smoked salmon steak with beets cream and small 
vegetables                                                                         € 30 
 
Red tuna burger with potatoes and spinach                € 32 

 

Desserts and ice-creams 

 
Pan cakes with caramelized banana and  
maple syrup            € 12 
                                                                                          
Tiramisù                                                                    € 12 
 
Panna cotta with coconut milk and berries                  € 12 
 
Creamy chocolate brownie with pecans and super 
pistachio ice-cream                                                           € 12 
 
Fresh fruit salad                                                        € 12 
 
Homemade ice-creams and fruit sorbets                        € 12 

 
 


